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January 22, 2017 

 

 

 

 

Dear Pan American Sisters: 

 

It is with great excitement and enthusiasm that I write to inform you that Senator Eddie 

Lucio from Texas Legislative District 27 will be presenting the Pan American Round 

Tables with a resolution on the Texas Senate Floor on Tuesday, April 18, 2017 in honor of 

our centennial.  It could not be presented last year during our celebration because the 

Texas Legislature was not in session.  This presentation will place The Pan American 

Round Tables in the Texas Archives.  What an honor and privilege it is for me and all my 

Pan American Round Table Sisters to accept this resolution.  I do believe Florence Terry 

Griswold would be so proud:  an organization that has flourished for 100 years, founded by 

a Texan, in Texas, that has spread throughout the Americas.  Congratulations everyone! 

 

This Resolution will be presented on the Texas Senate Floor on the morning of Tuesday, 

April 18, 2017.  (The exact time will follow once I am notified.)  A reception in the Lt. 

Governor’s quarters will follow.  Tuesday, April 18
th

 is days before our 58
th

 PARTT 

Convention in Houston.  This will allow time for the ladies to either return home before the 

convention or to go straight to the convention from Austin. At this time I am trying to get 

an Austin hotel that will give us special rates.  As soon as I know, I will relate the 

information. 

 

Such an exciting time for the Pan American Round Tables!  I sincerely hope that many of 

our Pan American Sisters can attend this historic moment in the history of The Pan 

American Round Table Movement.  I have extended an invitation to our Alliance Director 

General, Nhury Gutierrez Vilches, who by the way will be attending the PARTT 

Convention in Houston.  Please make every effort to attend and show that we are truly 

“One for All and All for One”. 

 

Abrazos, 

 

Isabel G. Vezzetti 

PARTT State Director 

 


